
 

 

FROM OUR DIRECTOR  

 

The 2017-2018 school year is upon us!  All our positions are filled, we 

should reach the 50-60 mark for students and we are excited to honor 

the Lord with perfect effort!  

Thank you to those who visited the booth at General Assem-
bly! Our NACA LQVE  shirts were a major hit, as well as our wrist-
bands concerning the theme of the year, ñBrand New ò, and our óI 
heart NACAô pins.   

With the climate of the country being so volatile from place to place, it 

is nice to know we can still be a beacon of light for so many students 

who come from economically disadvantaged areas. We accept the chal-

lenge of making disciples of these nations, not simply getting them to 

accept Christ. How do we accomplish our goals of fulfilling the Great 

Commission?   

We seek to accomplish our goals through following our core values of 

teamwork, service, and holiness . We want to draw students in 

with what they want, and send them out with what they need . Our 

passion to educate and disciple students for Christ I believe hon-

ors you, those who support staff and students.  

Now that school is back in session, will you pray for us? We want to see 

God show off this year, not just show up!   

       

- Kristopher Miller  
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EMPLOYMENT 
OPPORTUNITIES 

¶ Now accepting any applications for 

the 2018-2019 school year.  

¶ If you would like to be apart of our 

staff next year go to our website and 

fill out an application  

For more information, or if you are 

interested in any of these positions, call 

928-524-6211 or visit www.naca-az.org 

and fill out an application.  

August 2017 

http://www.lqve.org/lqve-store/lqve-naca
http://nativeamericanchristianacademy.org/job-opportunities/


 P.E. TEACHER AND COACH 

  н 

Aysa is beginning her sophomore year at Heritage Christian 

Academy in Kansas. She made the academic honor roll her 

freshman year, and competed at a high level in sports. Her 

volleyball team won the 2A state championship. She was 

the starting varsity point guard in basketball, goalie in soc-

cer, and was on her trackôs 4x4 and 4x2 relay team.   

STUDENT SUCCESS STORIES 

Heavyn promoted from 8 th grade this past spring and will be attending First Baptist 
Academy in Illinois.  We received information from a work and witness team from Bish-
op, California that they have a foundation that could offer support for continuing Chris-
tian education. Heavyn was a great student and athlete here at NACA and the work and 
witness team offered to help pay Heavynôs tuition to FBA. Heavyn has begun classes and 
we look forward to his progress. This is the second year in a row we have sent a student 

to a different part of the country to continue their Christian education. Thank you to 
those from California and Illinois who helped make this possible. Thank you to everyone 

who supports NACA. Without you opportunities like this would not be possible.  

Andrew Yazzie is the new P.E. teacher and coach. He is here with his wife Sherilyn, and their  chi ldren 

Rylan and Annal iese. Andrew is hal f Navajo and Half Dutch American. He is from Rehoboth, New Mex-

i co. H e en j oys spend i ng t i me wi t h  h i s f am i l y, r unn i ng, skat eboar d i ng, basket bal l , and bei ng out si de. 

Sherilyn is ful l  Navajo and is from the Chinle area in Arizona. She enjoys spending t ime with her fami-

ly and shopping. Rylan is in kindergarten, and loves to play with Legos and with his fr iends. Annal iese 

is almost a year old and l ikes being carried on walks, r id ing in the golf  cart , looking at books, and get-

t ing into everything she is not supposed to. They al l  l ike great food including Frybread, mutton, sweet 

potatoes, f resh made juice, zucchini/squash, fresh salad, and pizza.  

The Yazzies chose NACA because they felt  led here by the Lord. They enjoy working together with oth-

er believers towards a common goal of glorifying the Lord and the schoolôs mission to Educate and 

Disciple Students for Christ .   

Some of Andrewôs goals for sports are first and foremost that the students learn how to honor God 

through sports. This includes having a good at t i tude no matter what the f inal results of the day are, 

being thankful for the opportunity to participate in sports, enjoying the challenges of doing oneôs best, 

and gett ing the most out of  themselves. Andrew wants the teams to work hard and minimize mistakes. 

I f  students do that they can be proud no matter what the results are. Through challenges and compet i-

t ion, students can learn spiri tual  and l i felong lessons, and have fun along the way.  

 



CONTACT US 

Native American Christian 

Academy 

PO Box 4013 

8450 S Sun Valley Road 

Sun Valley, AZ 86029 

Phone: 928-524-6211 

Fax: 928-524-3230 

www.naca-az.org  

 

I would like to learn more about 

and/or help meet the needs at 

NACA by: 

Donation  

Faithful 5,000  

Student Sponsorship  

Work and Witness  

Box Tops 

 

To learn more about any of the 

above, log onto our website or 

call 928-524-6211.  

 

 

Special Needs 

¶ Gift Cards (Wal-Mart) 

earmarked for the nurse to 

buy supplies as needed. 

¶ Postage Stamps 

¶ Custom folding chairs for 

the gym. To help attract 

new students 

¶ Wind Generators  

¶ Solar Panels  

¶ Accountant to audit books 

for the 2017 tax year                                                                                                        

 

Check out the Special Needs list 

on the website (www.naca-

az.org) for a more complete list.  

 

Without donors like you, we 

would not be able to fulfill our 

mission of educating and  

discipling students for Christ. 

You are impacting students for 

eternity!  

 

 

 

  о 

VIRTUAL RACE 

2017-2018 STUDENTS AND STAFF 

Our enrollment continues to increase as we have 43 

students so far this year. We have officially opened a 

high school with 9th graders starting class this week! 

We also have day students in kindergarten and first 

grade from Holbrook.  

We have 28 staff members from 15 different states 
from all across the US.  

We are excited to welcome Josh and Bobbi Chesser 
and their 3 children Jason, Rylan, and Cara from 

Kentucky. Bobbi is working in the kitchen and Josh 

is on the maintenance staff. They have a heart for 
missions and Native Americans. They have served 

on several mission trips to the reservations in South 
Dakota. 

What is a virtual race? Essentially, partici-

pants run the designated distance (2.4 miles) 

from wherever they are. You can walk, run 

around the block, use the treadmill, etc. to 

complete the 2.4 miles.  

Last year you helped us raise $14,000 to put 

new AC units in our school buildings and Jus-

tice Dorm. This year our goal is $10,000 to 

buy two new convection ovens and other need-

ed items for the kitchen.   

How are these funds raised? Think of it in 

terms of a walk-a-thon. In order to contribute 

to our overall goal, please set an individual 

fundraising goal for yourself and find sponsors 

to contribute to your goal. For example, if my 

sponsorship goal is $300, I may ask 30 people 

to donate $10.  

Please go to our website and click on the virtu-

al race tab at the top to register and donate. 

Thank you for your support!  

nativeamericanchristianacademy.org 

http://nativeamericanchristianacademy.org/
http://nativeamericanchristianacademy.org/special-needs-list/
http://nativeamericanchristianacademy.org/special-needs-list/
http://nativeamericanchristianacademy.org/virtualrace/


 

WORK AND WITNESS 
Incredible help came through hard working teams over the 
summer as they installed a new split-rail fence toward the 

entrance of campus, updated exterior walls, made improve-
ments in the dorms, added new landscaping, cleaned and 

organized areas around campus, and much more. I am hum-
bled by the love and support that so many people have for 

the ministry in Sun Valley.  

My family and I joined NACA staff on June 1 and we have 
loved becoming part of the NACA family. My wife, Lynnette, 

is teaching and working with me to support W & W . Our 
son, Luke, is in first grade this year and looks forward to 

meeting every W & W team more than anyone. We are ex-
cited to serve the Lord in this capacity and hope to continue 
leading W & W with the same enthusiasm as those before 
us. In addition to campus updates, I have dreams of adding 

a new entrance on the gym, an amphitheater, additional out-
door space for students, and more! 

In just a few months, I can see how W & W ministries are a 
true blessing to NACA. Staff and students appreciate the 
support that comes in a variety of ways. To contact us, 

please email Work -n-Witness1@naca-az.org or call (928)
524-6211 X 1008 

- Jeremy Page 

Work and Witness Coordinator  

Work and Witness 

Team members 

painted a dorm and 

installed split -rail 

fencing over the 

summer. 

A generous donor has given $125,000 and chal-

lenged us to match this amount. With your help, 

we can do this! So far we have raised $31,000 to-

wards this goal! There is still time to send in your 

matching donation.  

Checks can be made payable to Native American 

Christian Academy. Please indicate that this dona-

tion is for the Matching Funds Campaign.  

Please send donations to: 

Native American Christian Academy 

PO Box 4013 

It was great to see old friends and meet new 

ones at the Church of the Nazarene General As-

sembly and Conventions. Thank you for stop-

ping by the booth and committing to sharing 

our story to your churches and friends. There is 

no way that we could exist without your prayers 

and financial support.  Please continue to lift us 

up in your prayers. 

God Bless  

mailto:Work-n-Witness1@naca-az.org

